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Note to File 
 

To: Parties 
 
Re: EA1314-01 – Jay Project, applications for intervener status 
 
The Work Plan for the Jay Project states that intervener status applications are due in June 
2015.   Work plan - Jay Project   
 
The date for intervener status applications is revised to July 2015 to allow for preparation of a 
Reference Bulletin that explains the difference between parties and interveners.   The Review 
Board will post this Reference Bulletin shortly. 
 
More information on intervener status applications and submission of interventions will 
follow in early July.   All other dates in the Work Plan remain the same. 
 
The Review Board contact for the Jay Project is: 
 
Chuck Hubert 
Senior EA Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Tel (867) 766-7052 
Email: chubert@reviewboard.ca 

http://reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA1314-01_Workplan_-_Jay_Project_revised_May_2015.PDF

